
 
 
PTA Second-hand Uniform Shop Dates 2021 and 2022 
 
2021  
2nd October – preparing for the change to summer uniform! 
6th November 
11th December – get sorted for 2022! 
 
2022 
8th and 22nd January – preparing for the year ahead! 
19th February 
19th March 
9th April – preparing for the change to winter uniform! 
7th May  
4th June 
2nd July  
6th August  
3rd September  
24th September – preparing for the change to summer uniform! 
29th October 
3rd December – get sorted for 2023! 
 
Our uniform shop is super welcoming and very popular!  
 
We are always open on the above dates from 12pm – 1.30pm for both 
sales and receiving uniform items.  We have cash and EFTPOS 
available. 
 
To keep in touch, we recommend you join the CGHS PTA Facebook page 
and keep up to date too via the school newsletter and website. 
 
If you would like to sell your uniform, please ensure blazers and kilts are 
dry-cleaned and that all other items are clean and in good condition. The 
CGHS school reception will also kindly receive items if you’re unable to 
make it to sale dates. Please always print the receiving form, and follow 
the instructions.  
 
Thank you so much for all your support. 
 
Any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Anna 021 712 173 or 
annamowat@xtra.co.nz 
 

https://www.facebook.com/CghsPta/
/Users/annamowat/Downloads/CGHS%20PTA%20Second%20Hand%20Uniform%20Sale%20Instructions%202019.pdf

